
 

February 27, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Scott Schwab, Chairperson 

House Committee on Elections 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Schwab: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2342 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2342 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2342 would amend existing law to permit members of the Legislative Coordinating 

Council to establish political committees which could advocate for the election or defeat of any 

clearly identified candidate for the Legislature.  The bill would also allow these committees to 

make contributions and expenditures for the candidate.   

 

 According to the Governmental Ethics Commission, passage of HB 2342 would have no 

fiscal effect on its budget. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Carol Williams, Governmental Ethics  


